## F. C. BANNON

ATTORNEY AT LAW
MANUFACTURERS BANK BUILDING
LEAVENWORTH, KANSAS

November 28, 1939

Dr. Forrest C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

I had hoped to see you at the football game last saturday, but missed you in the crowd.

My wife and I in looking through our football program were surprised to learn that the basketball season starts at Lawrence on December 5th, and of course we want to "make" this basketball season just like we have all of the previous ones and will need two season tickets, which I hope you will be able to have set aside for us.

we have a friend in school who I believe you will recall as being on your freshman squad a couple of years ago; he is Bill Geiger from Leavenworth, and he was asking us the other day if we thought there would be any means by which he could convert his activity ticket into seats along with ours without having to pay too much extra for his season ticket.

If it is possible, we wish you would try to arrange it so that this conversion can be made and Bill have his seats with ours for the season.

I have been very much concerned about Dr. Naismith and sincerely hope that he will be able to pull out of his present illness.

with very best personal regards to you and Mrs. Allen and the best wishes of Jim and me for another successful season, I am

Sincerely yours,

Time Monnon

HCB FFF